
 

 

TO:   MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 

 

FROM:  DIANNE HOWARD, LICENSE & PERMIT TECHNICIAN 

 

SUBJECT: Temporary Liquor License and Request for Veterans Lane 

Closure Date Change to October 20, 2018 for VFW 4452 Bean 

Bag Tournament 

 

MEETING DATE: Tuesday, October 2, 2018 

 

 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

VFW 4452 submitted an application for a Temporary Liquor License for the north 

parking of the VFW building on Saturday, September 22, 2018.  It was approved 

by City Council and the Alcohol & Gambling Enforcement Division.  The street 

closure of Veterans Lane for this event had also been coordinated and agreed 

upon with the Cannon Falls Police Department as well as the Cannon Falls Public 

Works Department.  Due to the storms on September 20th, this event was not able 

to be held.  The VFW 4452 is asking that the Temporary Liquor License for the 

Bean Bag Tournament as well as the street closure for Veterans Lane be 

rescheduled to Saturday, October 20th, 2018. 

 

 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION 

 

I respectfully request a motion approving the transfer of date to Saturday, 

October 20th, 2018 for the temporary liquor license for VFW 4452, as well as the 

temporary street closure of Veterans Lane.  They have met all of the 

administrative requirements. 

 

 


